Mr. Bob Drews

Mr. Rudy Perez

Arapahoe Holbrook Public School
610 Walnut Street

Arapahoe, NE 68922

March 28, 2023
Dear Mr. Drews and Mr. Perez,

After much consideration, | have decided to retire from teaching at the end of the 2022-
2023 contract year. The past 15 years at the Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools have been the
best of my many years of teaching. It has been a privilege to work with the staff, administration,

school board, and community.
I will always be thankful for my time as an Arapahoe Warrior.

Sincerely,

Marcia D. Foley



